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Club Membership Meeting Updates from the 10/03/2024 Meeting 

Good morning, 
 
Secretary’s Report: Will be posted on the website under the Member’s page. 
Treasurer’s Report: Was read and approved at the meeting. There are copies available at the club. 
 
Committees  
Wednesday Skeet: 189 
Sunday Skeet:  53 
Trap: 60 

Sporting Clays: 87 
5-Stand: 49 
EO Saturday Eve Trap: 11 
Conservation:  NA 
Grounds: Going to be mowing and trimming Friday. Most likely the last day for it this year 
Pond: NA 

Communication: NA 
 
Memberships 
New Full members: 1, New Probationary members: 0, New applications: 1 
 
Nominations: We opened the meeting with nominations for the up-coming election. Nominations will 
remain open until the beginning of the November Membership Meeting. The following nominations were 
made so far: 
1. Tim Wasson nominated Randy Whitehair for Trustee; Randy accepted the nomination 
2. Tim Wasson nominated Joe Riddle (current Secretary) for Treasurer; Joe accepted the nomination 
3. Rocky Narney (current Treasurer & stepping down) nominated Tim Wasson for Secretary; Tim accepted 
the nomination 
4. Rob Galindo nominated the current Trustees (Beal Traister, Clint Fryman, and John Faber) to serve 
another term; Beal, Clint and John have accepted the nominations. 
Voting on nominees will be held at the beginning of the November Meeting  
 
Dues: Rocky will begin collecting yearly dues beginning at the November Meeting. We will collect them 
through the beginning of the March 2025 Membership Meeting. They can also be paid at any of our regular 
public shoots. 
 
Christmas Potluck: The annual Christmas potluck will be held before the December Membership Meeting 

on the 2nd Thursday in December – December 12th at 6:00pm. This change is due to the hunting season as a 



lot of members will be hunting. Bring any food to share if you want to and mingle with members. It’s always 

a nice time. 

 

Workdays/Projects: No workdays are scheduled yet but I’d like to ask for help with unloading the clay target 

container to make room for a semi-truck load (23 skids) of new targets -and then helping to load the new 

targets into the container. They are due to arrive Monday October 28th at 8am. Matt will be there with the 

skid steer to help us out.  

New Membership Committee: John Kemerer has volunteered to be the Chair of the new Membership 

Committee. The committee also picked up other members at the meeting. David Diller and Dennis 

Strohmeyer. We had a meeting after the membership meeting. They have some great ideas. More to come 

on the development of that committee. 

Youth Trap League: Are looking to add another evening of shooting (besides Wednesdays) to accommodate 

some new shooters to the team. It was approved at the trustee meeting and will most likely be Mondays or 

Tuesdays at 5:30p for 7 weeks in the spring, and 5 weeks in the fall starting 2025. 

Saturday Evening Trap: Reminder: Tater (Kevin Noice) will be running a trial of every-other Saturday 

evening Trap special shoots. The trial will be for 3 months and we’ll reevaluate after that. It started up 

September 21st at 5:00 and will be every other Saturday evening. Come out and check it out.  

The Trap shoots will include: 

Red Bird 

10 Birds 

Practice 

5 from the back fence 

Annie Oakley 

 

Hope you are enjoying the October weather! 

Love to All, 
 

614.439.4718,  
vickydiller@gmail.com 
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